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To whom it may concern: 

Voting by mail is an absolute right in this modern day. It’s secure and allows more 

working people to vote since we do not have a national voting holiday(s). To remain a 

true democracy Oregon needs to retain its vote by mail rights and the nation needs to 

expand the law federally. I strongly oppose this measure and find its presence a true 

offense to democracy.  

-Charlotte 


